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The	Canadian	National	Shuffleboard	Association	is	having	a	very	busy	2018.		
The	Foothills	Shuffleboard	Club	in	High	River	has	been	working	very	hard	getting	
ready	for	the	37th	ISA	Team	Championships	in	July.	
Most	everything	is	in	order	and	we	are	looking	forward	to	a	great	tournament.	
	
We	have	two	CNSA	tournaments	this	year,	one	in	Ingersoll	Ontario	and	another	in	
Coldwater	Ontario.	
	
There	has	been	a	couple	of	new	Clubs	open	up	in	the	Canadian	West.	One	in	
Edmonton	Alberta,	and	another	in	British	Columbia.	
Ontario	also	have	a	new	club	or	two	starting	up.	
	
We	are	still	looking	for	ways	to	get	younger	retirees	involved	in	playing	this	great	
game.	We	have	tried	evening	shuffleboard	and	it	works	for	a	while,	but	they	seem	to	
dwindle	off	we	have	to	keep	pushing	younger	players	to	come	out	and	participate.	
	
Next	year	2019	we	are	having	an	inter	Provincial	tournament	in	Coldwater	Ontario	
and	we	have	a	lot	of	players	from	the	Province	of	Quebec.	There	are	a	great	number	
of	Shuffleboard	players	in	that	Province	who	play	at	their	winter	homes	in	Florida	
and	Texas.	They	just	do	not	get	I	involved	in	playing	shuffleboard	in	Canada.		
This	past	winter	while	attending	a	Tournament	in	Southern	Florida	I	met	with	
several	Quebec	players	and	they	where	very	interested	in	taking	part	in	the	2019	
inter	Provincial.		
	
We	have	a	new	2nd	Vice	President	in	the	CNSA	Glenda	Brake.		
Glenda	is	from	Newfoundland,	She	is	a	great	addition	to	the	CNSA	Executive.		
Last	year	we	changed	our	Bylaws	so	each	and	every	Province	would	have	a	say	in	
the	running	of	CNSA	having	a	Vice	President	from	that	eastern	Province	will	be	a	
great	asset.	
Our	new	Board	of	Directors	will	be	in	place	this	July.	We	are	looking	forward	to	a	
successful	transition.			
	
Submitted	By	James	Corbeil		President	Canadian	National	Shuffleboard	Association	
		
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	



	
	
	
	
	


